WATERVIEW HOA

August 4, 2025

To whom it may concern-

The Waterview HOA has reviewed building designs related to adding 14-single family homes on lot-
17. We feel this would bring a positive mix of home styles to this subdivision. We are in favor of this

project from Little River Homes. It is our understanding that these single-family homes will receive
the same quality building methods previously afforded to the rest of the neighborhood. The HOA
supports the building of these homes for the betterment of the neighborhood.

P

Karl J. Schilling
Waterview HOA

P.O. Box 2132, La Crosse, W| 54602-2132 PX



